
“EXPERIENCE”
May 24, 2020

Schoharie County Office for the Aging
518-295-2001

***********************************************
As we move to reopening our offices, there will be new 

protocol in place. When our plan is finalized, 
we will share that with you!

***********************************************
What makes a small town great is its community, and that’s 
why your response to the 2020 Census is so important. It 
can impact funding for things that keep us connected, like 
local roads, bridges, public transportation and more.  You 
can respond by calling toll-free 844-330-2020.

You still have time to be counted!! Due to the health 
emergency of COVID-19, much of the dates are pushed 
back. If you received a card and did not respond, you will 
get a few reminders. Local field people will also be out to 
assist you in this process too. It is very important that 
everyone is counted to assist us with services and financial 
assistance from various sources to our county. If you have 
any questions, please call. 
***********************************************

Schoharie County Public Transportation is Offering 
Limited Transportation for Essential Needs Only

(ie. Groceries, Medical/Pharmacy, and 
Essential Employment).

The Route 2 Schedule is as Follows: Mon. through Fri.
Stoneview Apts., Early Woodland, Campus Drive Apts. 
8:30 am 10:15 am
Grandview Apts., Jay Ridge Apts., Hammerstone (Mohawk) 
8:45 am 10:45 am
Hammerstone (Iroquois), Meadow Lanes 9:15 am 11:15 am
Greenbridge Apts., SUNY Cobleskill 9:45 am 11:45 am

Route 5 is starting up again & going to the following 
towns on the following days: Conesville/Gilboa – Tuesday. 
Sharon Springs - Tuesday. Jefferson/Summit/Richmondville 
(outside of the village) - Thursday. 

Routes 1 & 3 will be running as well but will be ending 
at 3:40 pm. 

For more information, please contact the Transportation 
Office at 518-234-0952 from 7:00 am to 2:00 pm.

NOTE: FACE COVERING IS REQUIRED 
TO BOARD THE BUS.

***********************************************
It is still very important for you to socially distance yourself 
from others. Although it may be challenging, it is necessary. 
We are all in this together, at a distance yet, united.

PLEASE STAY HOME AND SAFE!


